
It’s a busy one! 

SPORTS DAY- Year 4, 5 and 6. Manor House Gardens. Monday 14
July. 9.30am- 11.30am. We will come back to school before it gets
really hot. Normal lunchtime arrangements- no need for a packed
lunch if your child usually has school dinners. 

th

Transition Morning- Your child will meet their new teacher and spend
time in their new classroom on Tuesday 15  July. th

Year 6 Leaver’s Trip- Wednesday 16  July- Bowling and Pizza party.th

Art Trip to Royal Academy- Wednesday 16  July for selected
children with a passion for art.

th

Barbecue Lunch with Radish- Thursday 17  July. We will enjoy a
barbecue lunch outside to celebrate the summer! 

th

Year 6 Leaver’s Play- 2pm Thursday 17  July for parents and carers.
The whole school will get a performance earlier in the week1 

th

  

Year 5 have been very busy this week with Bikeability and
a trip to Trinity Secondary School for a Year 7 taster day.
They enjoyed cooking, trampolining and creating their
own band in the music studio!

Outdoor Learning Week has been fantastic! It’s been so
quiet inside the school, but a hive of activity outside as
the children learned science through art with some
fantastic results. There is so much wonderful work that we
will do a special WEDUC post for you. 

What is happening next week? 

Newsletter
What has been happening this week?

Friday 11  July 2025th

Fauget

Hot Weather reminders! 
No bare shoulders
Closed toe shoes

Cool clothes
Waterbottle

Hat
All day sunscreen applied at home
(unless by prior arrangement with

the office)



 Summer Fair Saturday 12th July 11-2pm

We have our BEST RAFFLE EVER with some amazing
prizes this year. Get your tickets now! They will still be on

sale at the fair!

We need volunteers to sign up for a slot at the Summer
Fair. Any time you can give will be greatly appreciated.

Sign up here: 

Attendance
Well done Year 1 and Year 2!!

Important Dates

Important Messages from the Office
WEDUC: Please check it regularly for photos, messages and updates. 
Absence: Call the office if your child is off sick. You can also send an email. This saves us
having to chase you to find out where your child is. Thank you!
Lost property: Check the rail at the front desk if your child has lost anything. It will go to
charity at the end of term if not claimed. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C054
9AFA82AA1FDCE9-57309161-brindishe?

useFullSite=true#/

Reports

We hope you enjoy reading your child’s report. If you do not yet have your child’s report,
please see Vikki in the office. We cannot allow children to collect reports. 

Remember to fill in and return your comment, or you can email it in. 
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